
 Dear Voorhees Instrumental Music Parents: 

 We wanted to take a moment to thank you for a wonderful year of music- it 
 was so great to play our concerts for you- the students did an amazing job! Your 
 support and coopera�on were amazing, and the students managed to learn and 
 thrive in instrumental music this year.  There are a few things that we would like to 
 make clear to help you make a decision regarding your rented instrument: 

 -If you plan on  con�nuing  to use a rented instrument  again next year, Eastern High 
 School has a summer music camp opportunity.  Directed by the High School music 
 teacher John Stanz, “Viking Prep Band” is a great way to con�nue playing over the 
 summer months (band instruments only).  If you are interested, please email Mr. Stanz 
 at  jstanz@eccrsd.us  , as space is somewhat limited now.  You can con�nue to rent the 
 instrument over the summer months without going to this camp, it is just an op�on for 
 you if you would like.  Your renal instrument will shi� to a  month-to-month  bill. 

 -If you want to  return  your rental, you can simply  have your child drop it off at school by 
 Friday, June 9, at the lesson room.  You can  re-rent in September  for next school year’s 
 music program, informa�on will come out in the first few days of school. 

 We hope that this has been of assistance to you.  If you have any other ques�ons, 
 please email your child's instrumental music teacher for any ques�ons or 

 inquiries.  Thank you for your support and have a well-deserved, great summer. 

 Sincerely, 

 The Voorhees Music Department 

 Mr. Farrell (Osage, Kresson, VMS Percussion)-  Mfarrell@voorhees.k12.nj.us 

 Mr. Grippi (All Elementary Orchestras)  grippi@voorhees.k12.nj.us 

 Mr. Jus�s (Signal Hill, Hamilton, VMS 6th grade band) -  jus�s@voorhees.k12.nj.us 

 Mr. Totora (VMS 7th &  8th Grade Bands, Orchestra)  -  totora@voorhees.k12.nj.u  s 
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